
From: RYAN Kerry L <Kerry.RYAN@rms.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 15 January 2019 9:32 AM
To: Scott Hay
Subject: RE: SSD 8922 - Major alterations and additions to the Stevenson Library Building at 

The Scots College,

Dear Scott 

Thank you  for the opportunity to review the Response to Submissions. Roads and Maritime Services has no 
comment. 

Regards 
Kerry 

Kerry Ryan 
Development Assessment Officer 
South East Precinct | Sydney Division 
T 02 8849 2008 
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 

Every journey matters 

Roads and Maritime Services 
Level 44 680 George Street Sydney NSW 2000 




